
 
To the HDC, DHA, et. al., 
For another point of reference as we consider language for the Oyster River 
Raid sign, here is the poster (photographed in two parts here) that was 
installed in the Durham Post Office several years ago for the purpose of 
providing context for the 1959 murals in the post office, specifically the “Cruel 
Adversity” mural.  It is interesting that that specific mural is not shown on this 
poster.  See the very bottom paragraph in particular.  I do not know who 
prepared this poster. 
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